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Dates for your diary
Wednesday 21st June AM - End
of year photos
Wednesday 21st June PM -
Sports Day
Wednesday 5th July - Summer
Toddle
Wednesday 12th July - Pre-School
Leavers Celebration Day




 We are delighted to be able to invite
you to share our Sports Day
celebrations with us. This will take
place on Wednesday 21st June from
1.30pm on the school field.
Refreshment bundles and raffle
tickets will be available to buy on the
day.

 As we enter the Summer term, we are hoping for lots of sunny days in the
garden! In line with our Sun cream policy, please can we ask that you put sun
cream on your child in the morning (before preschool) that will last all day.
Thank you!




Our Summer Toddle will be on
Wednesday 5th July setting off at
1.30pm. All parents are welcome to join
us for this sponsored toddle around
the local area.. Sponsorship forms will
be sent out after half term, which we
would be grateful if you could send
back with any donations on or before
the day.

We are looking forward to celebrating with all our pre-school leavers on
Wednesday 12th July. Emails with further information about this day will be sent
out shortly..

Spread the news! The pre-school committee will be selling cakes and donuts at
the St Matthews School Summer Fair on Saturday 15th July. Donations of cakes
to sell or offers to help manning the stall are very much appreciated. 

Goodbye! Our pre-school manager Mrs Lockie is also hoping to re-enter her well
deserved retirement once we have found a suitable replacement. We
would appreciate your help in sharing the job advertisement.

We will sadly be saying goodbye to Mrs King at the end of the summer
term as she is retiring after over 20 years at pre-school. 


